
 

 
 

 

Public Forum on the 2023 Indiana State Police Health 
Care Plan Employee Rates 

 

 
Please be informed that on Thursday, December 21, 2023, the Indiana State 
Police will be hosting a public forum to hear comments from the public 
regarding the 2023 Indiana State Police Health Care Plan rates.  This forum 
is open to the public and is in compliance with IC 27-2-26-2(a). 

 

DETAILS: 

• Date:  Thursday, December 21, 2023 
• Time:  9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
• Location:  Indiana State Police Boardroom, Room N335 
• Purpose of the meeting:  To comment on the Indiana State Police  

employee health plan performance in the previous year and discuss 
the annual rate charged for the health plan. 

 


